ATMOS ENERGY CORPORATION

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
November 18, 2021

Ms. Linda Bridwell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

PO Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

RE: Petition for Clarification— Case No. 2021-00430

Dear Director Bridwell:

Atmos Energy submits the accompanying Petition for Clarification in connection with the
Commission’s Order regarding the review of the Company’s Performance Based Ratemaking
mechanism approved in Case No. 2015-00298.

Please feel free to contact me at 214.906.9827 if you have any questions and/or need any
additional information.

Sincerely,

Kova C Lo

Kevin C. Frank

Senior Attorney

Atmos Energy Corporation
5430 LBJ Freeway, Ste. 1800
Dallas, TX 75240



